
Christina Stacey - Fwd: Intent to Convert 54 Moody Street 

Chris,
This is proof of acknowledgement from the tenants formerly occupying 54 Moody St. I will forward the 
acknowledgement from the current occupant of 52 Moody.
Jeremy
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Mahlia Carey <mahlia.carey@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Sep 23, 2015 at 3:27 PM
Subject: Re: Intent to Convert 54 Moody Street
To: Jeremy Boardman <jeremy.s.boardman@gmail.com>
Cc: Amy Deschaines <adeschaines7@gmail.com>

Receipt acknowledged.

Dear Former Tenants, 21 September 2015

Although you have already vacated the property, we are required by the City of Portland to inform 
you formerly of our intent to convert 54 Moody St to a condominium, particularly your specific rights 
under the City Ordinance. All that is required at this time, is to receive a confirmation of this 
information. 

We are required by law to provide the following statement to you: 

If you do not buy your apartment, the developer of this project is required by law to assist you in 
finding another place to live and in determining your eligibility for relocation payments. If you have 
questions about your rights under the law, or complaints about the way you have been treated by 
the developer, you may contact the Building Inspection Division, Department of Planning and Urban 
Development, City of Portland, 389 Congress Street, Portland, Maine 04101 (telephone: 874­8703)

Thank you for your attetion in the matter. If you could confirm receipt as soon as possible, that 
would be greatly appreciated. I hope this message finds you well.

Regards,

Jeremy and Jessica Boardman

From: Jeremy Boardman <jeremy.s.boardman@gmail.com>
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/23/2015 10:06 AM
Subject: Fwd: Intent to Convert 54 Moody Street
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